
Via Electronic Mail 
Gail L. Mount, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4325 

RE: Docket No. SP-5259, Sub 0 
Aulander Holloman Solar, LLC 
Notification of E911 Street Address 

Dear Clerk Mount: 

April 10,2015 

Pursuant to Rule R8-64(d)(3) and Rule R8-64(b)(2)(ii), Aulander Holloman Solar, LLC notifies the 
North Carolina Utilities Commission that the location of the proposed facility in the above-referenced 
docket has been assigned the following E911 address: 

111 East Brickmill Road, Millennium, NC 27805 

Thank you for your assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

ara W. Price 
Legal Project Manager 

AULANDER HOLLOMAN SOLAR, LLC 


